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SUBJECT: DM 13-353 Nashua Regional Planning Commission
Registration to Provide Electric Aggregation Service

TO: Commission
Debra Rowland, Executive Director

On December 19, 2013, Nashua Regional Planning Commission (NRPC) filed an
application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service. NRPC’s
registration expired on December 5, 2013.

Staff has reviewed the application and determined that the filing is complete.
Staff noted that that, pursuant to Puc 2003.05(a), NRPC’s renewal application should
have been filed at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the currently effective
registration, on or before October 4, 2013. Because this is the first time NRPC has been
tardy with its submission to renew its registration for electric aggregation, Staff
recommends the Commission approve NRPC’s renewal application to provide electric
aggregation service, effective December 5, 2013, for a term of 5 years.


